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Fire Safety  
The year 5 children recently had a visit 
from the Cheshire Fire Service.  

 

They were part of a presentation about 
fire safety and learnt how to escape to 
safety in the event of a fire. The fire 
fighters answered the children’s 
questions and showed them what to 
do in smokey environments. They went 
into a smoke tent to simulate this and 
practiced their newly acquired skills. 

 

The children  then experienced a real 
life emergency call where the fire 
fighters were called away. This showed 
the children just how important the job 
of the fire service is. 
 


